
  

On 10/19/2024, VFW Post 845 welcomed the Downingtown East basketball team for a fall cleanout.  

These high school student athletes volunteered their time and effort as we continue to renovate 

our post for future success in our mission.  We appreciate the team’s hard work and hope you will 

visit us again very soon to enjoy the amenities of Post 845.  Good luck on your upcoming season! 

 

 

Downingtown East Basketball Team volunteering 

community service for a fall cleanout at Post 845. 

 


